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	PRESS RELEASE


Alcoholic beverages were sold to juveniles in 50% of cases
(Hradec Králové, July 1, 2019) The CTIA Inspectorate of the Hradec Králové and Pardubice Regions carried out an extraordinary inspection focused on the prohibition to sell alcoholic beverages to persons under 18 years of age. The Czech Trade Inspection Authority carried out 12 inspections with the use of youth under 18 years and saw that alcoholic beverages were sold to them in 6 cases.
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the Hradec Králové and Pardubice Regions carried out an extraordinary inspection focusing on the sale of alcoholic and tobacco products to juveniles. The total of 12 inspections were carried out. The inspected establishments were randomly selected grocery stores, newspaper stands, sweet-shop, and chain stores. In all cases, inspection purchases were carried out by persons under 18 years of age. They were 16 years old and just 17 years old.
The CTIA discovered that in 6 cases vendors sold alcoholic beverages, including spirits, to persons under 18 years without verifying their age. In one case an electronic cigarette with the filling was sold. 
„Vendors could be imposed a fine amounting up to 5 million Czech crowns for the breaches of the Act No. 65/2017 Coll. on Health Protection from the Harmful Effects of Drugs. With regard to the sensitive and serious manner of the inspections, this activity will continue also in 2019,” said František Švihlík the Director of the Královéhradecký and Pardubický Inspectorate of the CTIA.
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